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Facebook Posts & Social Media Discipline: What Healthcare
Employers Should Do - Webinar

Event

6.26.12 

Columbia attorneys Richele Taylor and Karen Luchka presented a webinar for Medical Practice

Management on June 26. The webinar, entitled "Facebook Posts & Social Media Discipline: What

Healthcare Employers Should Do," was viewed nationally and it will be repeated on September 25.
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